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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,
Dear business partners,

Now that the first half of the year has passed, we are unfortunately forced to note 
that the Corona pandemic and the war in Ukraine, combined with the resulting delays 
in the supply chains, will continue to lead to delays in the delivery of individual  
orders in 2022.

In addition, there are price increases in all sectors and the unavailability of skilled 
workers on the labour market for almost all trades and service sectors.

This week we received bad news from forwarders about the lack of drivers and the 
resulting shortage of loading space. Many trucks are available, but nothing works 
without a driver. This drives up our costs and thus the sales prices of our products. 
There is no room to compensate for these increases.

We try to bundle your orders into collective consignments, if possible, in order to  
reduce the number of deliveries. We would be pleased if you, for your part, would 
also switch more to collective orders to help relieve the traffic.

Let‘s get closer together and face the new challenges together.

Thank you in advance for the trust you placed in us and for your solidarity. 

Best regards from Saarburg

Managment
BTS Befestigungselemente-Technik GmbH

Challenges in transport of goods are increasing!


